Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board
7th Floor - 4910 50th Avenue

P.O. Box 2130

YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2P6

& Phone (867) 669-0506
FAX (867)873-6610
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October 5, 2005 File: MV200710033, MV2007L4-0029

Mr. Vern Christensen, Executive Director
Box 938, 200 Scotia Center
YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7 Fax: (867) 766-7074

Dear Mr. Christensen:

Referral to Environmental Assessment Dezé Energy Corporation,
MV200710033, MV2007L4-0029 Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project

This Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB) met on October 5,
2007 to deal with the aforementioned application. The decision was made to
refer the application to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review
Board (MVEIRB) for an environmental assessment pursuant to subsection
125(1) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act. The reasons for
decision and the preliminary screening report are attached for your information.

If you have any questions, contact Kathleen Graham, Regulatory Officer at
(867) 669-0506 or email permits @ mviwb.com.

Yours sincerdly, RECEIVED
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Attachment

Copied to:  Dan Grabke, Dezé Energy Corporation
Darnell McCurdy, South Mackenzie District, INAC, Yellowknife
Kathleen Racher, Water Resources Division, INAC, Yellowknife
Kathleen Graham, MVLWB



